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Deborah Tracey Groff August 5, 1998
89 Sheridan Street
Portland, ME 04101

RE: 55 Harris Avenue
338-M-3
R-3 Zone

Dear Ms Groff,

As you know, at its July 30, 1998 meeting, the Board of Appeals voted 6-0 to grant your request
to change the use to a single family dwelling with an additional dwelling unit as provided under
Section 14-88(1)b. A copy of the Board's decision is enclosed for your records.

If there are any changes to the floor plans you submitted with your application, you must submit
them as soon as possible. When your work is completed, please request an occupancy permit for
your files.

Very Truly Yours,
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Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator

cc: Joseph E. Gray, Dir., PUD
Mark Adelson, Neighborhood & Housing Services
Area 1
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